



## **Change of Company Secretary and Chief Financial Officer**

Hot Chili Limited (ASX: HCH) (TSX: HCH) (OTCQB: HHLKF) ("Hot Chili" or "Company") advises of the resignation of Lloyd Flint as Company Secretary and Chief Financial Officer effective after the General Meeting on 31st January 2022.

Hot Chili would like to thank Mr Flint for his significant contribution to the Company and wishes him all the best for the future.

Hot Chili advises that Penelope Beattie has been appointed Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary.

This announcement is authorised by the Board of Directors for release to ASX. For more information please contact:

**Christian Easterday** Tel: +61 8 9315 9009

Managing Director Email: christian@hotchili.net.au

or visit Hot Chili's website at www.hotchili.net.au



